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Suspension of the Noumea call on the SPS service 
 

 
15th February 2018 

  
 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 
 

As part of a schedule reconfiguration on the SPS service, the decision 
has been taken to suspend the calls into Noumea on this service. 

 
 

The last voyage calling Noumea, will be the MV Frisia Lahn V308 ( which is 
replacing the Kota Hening V1645 ) on the below schedule. 

 
Hong Kong 21/02 

Shekou 22/02 
Nansha 23/02 

Noumea12/03 
 

 

The SPS service will continue to offer a direct fortnightly service from China, 
calling Papua New Guinea, Solomon Islands, Fiji, Kiribati, Marshall Islands 

and the Federated States of Micronesia. 
 

 
Our service to Noumea will continue to operate as a transhipment service 

using PIL’s weekly NZS & NCS service strings from China and SE Asia, over 
Auckland. 

 
 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 
Pacific Direct Line  


